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Statement from Kerry Stokes, Chairman, Seven West Media, on Media Reform Proposals 

 

Seven West Media is pleased that the four remaining bills in the Government's media package will not be 

proceeding.  We had expressed reservations about both the content of these bills and in particular the process. 

Media policy is vital to the democratic health of our country.  We are always ready to consider and debate 

proposals for improvement in this important area. 

 


